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Events…. 

3rd December—Mrs Bradbury’s class visit to the Post Office 

6th December—Christmas Production at 14:00—parents welcome 

7th December—End of term 13:15.  A cold lunch will be provided for pupils. 

7th January—School reopens 

8th January—Swimming starts 

First Aid Training 

I am delighted to be able to congratulate Mrs Margerison, Mrs Pinkerton, Mrs Pummell, Mrs 

Davenport, Mr Deane, Ms Summers, Mr Crofts and Mrs Dunn who have completed the L3 Paedi-

atric First Aid course.  Mr Mark Harris visited school from MOD Schools in Germany and pro-

vided training in First Aid as well as Food Hygiene and Manual Handling. 

Key Stage Two Art and Design Technology 

 

Children in Key Stage two have produced excellent Art and Design Technology work in the past cou-

ple of weeks which will be on display in the school.  Please call in to have a look at their excellent 

work. 

Reminder - Christmas Production 

Due to St Cuthbert’s Church being used in the week of the production, and as requested by 

a number of parents, we have moved the time of the production to 14:00 on Thursday 6th 

December.  Children will be taken home by parents after the production. 

Post Office Visit 
 

The children in Mrs Bradbury’s class have been invited to visit the British Forces Post Office 

to find out more about how post gets to and from Mount Pleasant.  They will be going on the 

morning of 3rd December, will travel by Mini Bus and will be accompanied by school staff.  No 

Mrs Bradbury 
We are all saddened that Mrs Bradbury will be flying to the UK on Friday 7th December when 

her fixed term appointment ends.  Thank you to Mrs Bradbury for establishing a confident and 

successful Foundation Stage class.  I am pleased to let you know that Mrs Shazell will take over 

as the full time teacher. 


